
July 1, 2025  

Notice of Address Change for Iura Construction Co., Ltd. 
We are pleased to inform you that Iura Construction Co., Ltd. has relocated its office, resulting in a 
change of address as follows: 

All employees will unite their efforts to provide even greater value to everyone. 

We look forward to your continued support.  

 

 

■New Address:3-6-13, Sanwa, Nagaoka City, Niigata Prefecture, 940-1151 

■Business Start Date: July 1, 2025 

 

 

Please note that there are no changes to our telephone and fax numbers. 

 


